$eeizcommunimy

WesBank, Fleishman-Hillard end relationship

WesBank and its PR agency Fleishman-Hillard issued a press statement on Wednesday, 9 June 2010, announcing that
they have mutually agreed to terminate their relationship with immediate effect. All media-related queries should now be
directed to Loura Brown, Wesbank PR manager.
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